
  

8th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 5/6 basketball competition 

Your child has been chosen to take part in a basketball tournament on Tuesday 21st November. They have been 

selected by the skills that they have shown in lessons and their great teamwork. 

The event will take place during the morning, at the SGS Wise campus, Bristol. There they will compete against other 
Year 5/6 teams from the local area. The children will return to school by 12:30 to have their lunch. The coach will be 
leaving the school site at 8:45 am, therefore can I ask that the children arrive at school at 8:30 am and go straight to 
the hall.  
 
The cost of the competition has been met by the school and we have arranged for a coach to take us to the site. 
Please can the children come to school in their normal PE kit and trainers, they will be given a school PE top to wear 
on the morning. The event is indoors, so a change of clothes will not be needed. The children will also need to bring 
a water bottle. 
 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs Grotzke  

Y6 Teacher 

 

Executive Head Teacher: Mr Paul Smith  
Bank Road, Pilning, South Gloucestershire,  
BS35 4JG 
Tel: (01454) 631 137 
Email: office@stpetersprimary.co.uk 
Website: www.stpetersprimary.co.uk 
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